
Meander Valley Council 
WORKING TOGETHER 

11 December 2014 

Mr Hitesh Solanki 
Commercial Development Manager 
GE Lighting Australia Limited 
32 Phillip Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 

Dear Hitesh 

Our Ref: 528-02-020 

RE: Use of LEDs as a light source to the roundabout at Westbury Road - Vale Street, Prospect Vale 

Meander Valley Council supports the drive to explore the use of LEDs to illuminate our roadways. 
The use of LEDs is a new initiative that has strong support from within Council as it recognises the 
benefits associated with LEDs. The advantages range from increased safety, improved social 
wellbeing, reduced environmental impacts and reductions in the cost of service. 

Meander Valley Council is committed to installing LEDs as a new light source, initially throughout 
urban areas of its Municipality. The first stage will require Council to undertake a trial period in 
conjunction with TasNetworks. It will take place at Council's newly constructed roundabout at the 
intersection of Westbury Road and Vale Street, Prospect Vale. 

In order to undertake this trial and introduce these luminaires into a public street lighting 
network, Council will need the device load for the following luminaires included on the AEMO 
load tables: 

Spinella Roadway LED fixtures: 

- Spinella Roadway LED 43W Fixture 
- Spinella Roadway LED 91W Fixture 
- Spinella Roadway LED 131W Fixture 
- Spinella Roadway LED 230W Fixture. 

Please confirm that you will commence the required process to ensure that the above luminaires 
are included in the National AEMO Load Table. Can you also advise me when the above luminaires 
have been published in the National AEMO Load Table. 

Yours sincerely 

Dino De Paoli 
Director 
INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 

ABN: 65 904 844 993 
Council Offices: 26 Lyall Street, Westbury (8.30am · 5.00 pm) 
Postal Address: PO Box 102, Westbury TAS 7303 
General Enquiries: Tel (03) 6393 5300 Fax (03) 6393 1474 
General Email: mail@mvc.tas.gov.au Web: www.meander.tas.gov.au 


